
Management Committee Meeting all Clubs 27th April 2012. 

President declared the meeting open at 7 p.m. 

Members present; D Martens, M Hooker, D Cheetham, C Swan, R Stuckey, D Dwyer, I Cree, 
J Bowtell, M Mercieca 

Apologies; K Scherring, W Kelso 

Minutes of previous meeting were read and adopted moved; I Cree, seconded C Swan 

Business arising from previous meeting; John Bowtell was given a copy of race rules. 

Feed for the races was discussed. The formula to be used is 3 corn, 1 wheat, 1 peas, 1 milo. 
Moved; I Cree, seconded M Hooker 

Incoming correspondence;  Letter from insurance company for the vehicle with our correct 
club name. 

Outward correspondence; Nil 

Presidents report; Nil 

Special business; Nil 

General Business; Sunshine Coast supplied a set of keys to their Club room, to enable 
pigeons to be picked up and crates to be dropped off on the way home from racepoint. 

Club representatives to contact Micheal Mercieca by Wednesday with number of birds 
going to the toss so crates can be allocated. 

Ian Cree moved that we strictly adhere to releasing pigeons at scheduled time. 
The reason being, to endeavour to enable the pigeons the best possible chance of racing 
home without any interference, as we have been told that the QPF will be releasing their 
toss birds a half hour after their race birds. Seconded D Martens. 

Rob Stuckey asked whether all the GPS readings have been done. There are still a couple to 
do. 

Dave Dwyer is looking into seeing if he can get the broken rubber loops that hold the tarp 
down replaced. 

Dave Cheetham asked whether all Clubs received the Deed of Indemnity, and told the 
delegates of the other Clubs, that anyone racing pigeons with the North Road Combine are 
to sign the Indemnity before their birds are crated, and if they refuse they will be asked to 
take their birds home. 



The delegates were asked to make sure the signed Deed of Indemnity is received by the 
North Road Combine before the first race or on the night of the first race. 

Meeting closed 7.40 p.m. 

 

Just a reminder about the Pigeon Show. 

It will be held on SUNDAY 6TH May. 

Hope your clubs will support the show. Looking forward to a great day with 
everyone. 

 


